
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 27 May 2004 

8. LONSDALE STREET/MARINE PARADE ROADSIDE ENHANCEMENT  
 
 The Parks and Waterways Area Advocate requested Board support for the Lonsdale Street/Marine 

Parade roadside enhancement plan following community consultation.  The Board resolved: 
 
 1.  That the information be received. 
 
 2. To support the implementation of the final proposed development concept for the Marine 

Parade/Lonsdale Street roadside enhancement project. 
 
 


